Telephone: (519) 376-1440

Facsimile: (519) 371-0511

e-mail: cityadmin@e-owensound.com
http: fle-owen-sound.com

Corporale Services Department
808 2nd Avenue East
OWEN SOUND, ON N4K 2H4

January 13, 2009

VIA FAX AND E-MAIL

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. box 2319
TORONTO ON M4P 1E4

Dear Board Secretary:

Re: Request for Status at Hydro One Rate Increase Hearing 2009 - File
No. EB-2008-0817

Further to our letter dated January 2, 2009 requesting Observer Status regarding
Hydro One Networks Inc.’s application, please be advised that City Council, at its
meeting held on January 12, 2009 considered the above noted matter and the
following resolution was adopted:

“THAT in consideration of a report dated January 5, 2009 from
the Director of Corporate Services, City Council hereby
confirms its interest in requesting observer status at the
Ontario Energy Board Hearing respecting File No. EB-2008-
0817.”

Again, to secure our status, your confirmation of our request would be appreciated.

“Gien’E./Henry, C.M.O.
Directér of Corporate Services

GEH:bs
Enclosure

C: J. Harrold, City Manager
W. Ritchie, Director of Financial Services
M. Koepke, City Clerk
C. Robinson, Chief Administrative Offtcer/CIerk Municipality of West Grey
K. Couiter, Chlef Administrative Officer, Municipality of Grey Highlands
Rudra Mukherji, Advisor — Rates
G. MacDonald, Senior Advisory, Hydro One Networks Inc.
Jennifer.lea@oeb.gov.on.ca




(Jwen Sound Memorandum

DATE:

"~ FROM:

January 13, 2009

Glen Henry DIV: Director DEPT: Corporate Services
Lois O'Neill DIV: Clerks DEPT: Corporate Services

SUBJECT: ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD DECISION ON 2008 ELECTRICITY
DISTRIBUTION RATE APPLICATION FOR HYDRO ONE NETWORKS INC.

COMMENTS: Clty Council, at its meeting held on January 12, 2009 con5|dered the
above noted matter and the following resolution was adopted:

"THAT in consideration of a report dated January 5, 2009 from
the Director of Corporate Services, City Council hereby confirms
its interest in requesting observer status at the Ontario Energy
Board Hearing respecting File No. EB-2008-0187."

RS m;\\

Lois O'Neill
Deputy City Clerk
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